McGILL UNIVERSITY

P.0; Box 6070
Montreal 101, Quebec
21 March 1973

Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

First of all, 1'd like te thank you for a
most enjoyable evening and a wonderful dinner in your home on the
evening of 14 March.

Enclosed is a typed copy of your manuscript
dealing with Dr. Rankine Dawson, and a Xerox copy as well. If there
are changes, corrections or additions, you wish to make I'll be pleased
to have the draft retyped or duplicated.

Cordially yours,

elecd

JA:md ohn Andreassen
encls. University Archivist

Mrs. Lois S. Winslow-Spragge
2 Parkside Place
Montreal 109, Quebec



	mua-dawson-fonds-MUAMG1022-10-01-007-0006-001

